


Antitrust Policy Notice

› Linux Foundation meetings involve participation by industry competitors, and it is the 
intention of the Linux Foundation to conduct all of its activities in accordance with applicable 
antitrust and competition laws. It is therefore extremely important that attendees adhere to 
meeting agendas, and be aware of, and not participate in, any activities that are prohibited 
under applicable US state, federal or foreign antitrust and competition laws.

› Examples of types of actions that are prohibited at Linux Foundation meetings and in 
connection with Linux Foundation activities are described in the Linux Foundation Antitrust 
Policy available at http://www.linuxfoundation.org/antitrust-policy. If you have questions 
about these matters, please contact your company counsel, or if you are a member of the 
Linux Foundation, feel free to contact Andrew Updegrove of the firm of Gesmer Updegrove 
LLP, which provides legal counsel to the Linux Foundation.
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Position 1: All those that impacted a release should be trained

Position 2: Identified the key roles in your organization and train 
accordingly

Position 3: 

 



Position 1: Training is important for those who could include opens 
source, makes decisions about the use of open source or review the 
supplied software with regard to open source should have a basic 
understanding of their organization’s FOSS policy, supporting processes, 
basic open source licensing and who is responsible for what.

 



Position 2: Identified the key roles in your organization that organize 
others and are responsible for the outcome. Further we propose to 
identify a management stakeholder. All these key roles are informed and 
trained specifically for their position and responsibility. They require 
materials to guide others and to define the general policy on handling 
open source. We would consider a set of training guidelines for different 
positions.
 



 



•
•

•
•
•
•




